
Goan Shrimps may just be available in Belarus soon! 

World Trade Center Goa arranged a face to face meeting to discuss the export of Goan Shrimps to the 

International destination of Belarus. This was based on a  specific request from Mr Cyril Fernandes who had a 

ready export order. During the discussions all agreed that there is a strong possibility for the supply to be 

made from Goa. However there were some in challenges that needed to be worked on. The one important 

challenge was on the aspect of Pricing a the prices of marine products shoot up in the local market due to the 

rainy season. The other challenge was in the licensing required for export to Belarus.   

This specific requirement was for frozen shrimp supplies of 2 refrigerated containers per month to Belarus 

with shrimp size varying from 50 to 80 with a glaze of 14 % 

The meeting was held at the office of Pinto Fisheries on 19
th

 March 2024 in Margao Goa. 

 

 

Mr. Cyril Desouza Assistant Director – Trade Promotion, WTC Goa with  
dignitaries at the meeting. 


